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We’re improving the electric system
in your area

January 2023

Dear Neighbor,

We understand how much you depend on reliable energy and we’re continuously
working to make it better. As you know, we’re working on a project in your area that will
help improve the reliability of the energy grid in good weather and bad.

This project will upgrade underground power lines beneath Collins Avenue near your
property in Miami Beach. We will begin work between 5800 and 6345 Collins Avenue on
Monday, Jan. 9, and expect to complete this portion of the project by mid-February
2023.

The work will require lane closures along Collins Avenue, starting Jan. 9 from 7 a.m. to
4 p.m. with one lane closure. The single lane closure will remain in place 24/7 for the
duration of the work due to equipment staging needed to complete this work. Starting
Jan. 22 until Feb. 3, nighttime work and a two-lane closure will be required from 9 p.m.
to 6 a.m. We do not anticipate service interruptions related to this project. We thank you
in advance for your cooperation and assistance on this project.

We pledge to work safely and respectfully in your community and make reasonable
efforts to minimize construction-related noise and any other inconveniences to you and
your neighbors.

Should you have any questions concerning this project, please contact FPL Associate
Engineer Isabella Arcos at 305-377-6001 Monday through Friday, between 8 a.m. and 5
p.m. Please refer to the Collins Avenue underground improvement project.
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